
 

 

Brian Ford 
 
 
From:   Justin Simpson [jsimpson@cpschools.org] 
Sent:   Friday, February 3, 2023 9:37 PM 
To:   Brian Ford [bford@cpschools.org] 
Subject:  Discipline at MAHS 
Attachments:   
 

Mr. Ford,  

I am sitting at home at the moment in the dark of the night reading through the weeks’ events 
and reports before heading to bed and am shocked by what the Student Support Office sent to me 
earlier today. The increase in violence, drugs, and crime at MAHS is astounding. Just today, 
there was another bag of fentanyl discovered in a student’s car. There needs to be swift, stern 
responses for these incidents. What is the school’s current plan of action? Let’s meet on Monday 
morning in my office to discuss. There really does need to be zero tolerance for this type of 
behavior. It is time to clean this up.  

JS 

Justin Simpson, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Centerville Public Schools 
 


